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If you’ll recall, one section of the 2004 Child Nutrition Reauthorization Act requires all school districts that participate in the National School Lunch Program have local wellness policies in place by July 1, 2006.  The new law says that, at a minimum, the local policies should include:

· goals for nutrition education, physical activity, and nutrition guidelines selected by the local educational agency for all foods available on each school campus; 

· establishing a plan for measuring implementation of the local wellness policy; 

· involvement of parents, students, representatives of the school food authority, the school board, school administrators, and the public in the development of the school wellness policy. 

To meet the intent of the law, Hardin County Schools Wellness Committee was appointed and has been meeting on a regular basis.   Our first presentation to you in May, 2005 covered policies for foods sold ala care in the cafeteria and foods sold through vending machine.  The second Phase addressed food sold or served in other parts of the school other than through vending and the school cafeteria.

Since January, the committee has been working on Phase 3.  This section of the Wellness Policy addresses physical activity and nutrition education.

Members of the committee worked in subcommittees in developing components this phase of the plan.  They surveyed and solicited input from others throughout the school system and community.  The instruments presented are a result of subcommittee and committee input, discussion, and then final consensus of the Wellness Committee.

Members of the Hardin County Schools’ Wellness Committee are:  Karen Blaiklock, Manager, Community/Industry Ed. HMH Community; Carol Cantwell, Social Worker and Program Coordinator;  April Church, Parent/District School  Nurse; Bill Dennison, Principal; Liz Tabb, Principal; Ron Bryan, Associate Superintendent of Instructional Services; Ricky Hinson, JHHS Student; Sara Kuhn, Teacher, Nona Croom, Special Ed Teacher, Bill Wooldridge, Teacher and President of the local teachers organization,  Kaye Sharon, board member, and Janey Thornton, Chairperson/Director of Child Nutrition; Marcella Gillenwater, Secretary.
This segment of the policy will be brought back to the board in May for action.  In June, the final Wellness Policy will be presented for final adoption.







